From: Brennae, Mark GCPE:EX

Sent: October-27-12 10:31 AM

To: Mentzelopoulos, Athana GCPE:EX
Subject: : Re: Question

OK, 1 will pass that along,
Thanks, Athana.

----- Original Message -----

From: Mentzelopoulos, Athana GCPE:EX
Sent: Saturday, October 27, 2012 10:29 AM
To: Brennae, Mark GCPE:EX

Cc: Gleeson, Kelly T GCPE:EX

Subject: Re: Question

There is no moratorium on pubtic consultations per se. The restrictions are around advertising, and then thereisa
general practice to avoid significant pohcy anhouncements. In terms of a consultation like this, 1 would have to know
more about it, but it seems on its face there would be no problem starting any time and proceeding into the new year.
Depending on the level of contention that may be attached, we would be looking for it to wrap up in early spring.

On 2012-10-27, at 10:16 AM, "Brennae, Mark GCPE:EX" <Mark.Brennae @gov.bc.ca> wrote:

> Athana,

> Our programming side has asked me to inquire with HQ regardind Agreement in Principle public consultatations. The
. question is: how close to April 17 can they be held?

> Is there a moratoreum on such public meetings prior to an elxn?
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